
Campus Safety Board Meeting 

November 22, 2024 at 10:00AM on Teams 

Present: Stephan Steckowski, Teri Jackson, Grace Adams-Square, JoAnn Saxon, and Holly 
Geiger 

Absent: None 

 

The meeting was called to order by Stephan Steckowski at 10:01AM on 11/22/2024. 

The agenda was presented and a motion to accept the agenda was made by Teri Jackson 
and seconded by Grace Adams-Square. 

The charge to the board was presented by Stephan Steckowski. 

The members voted unanimously to elect Stephan Steckowski as chair, Grace Adams-
Square as Chair Elect for 2025-2026, and Holly Geiger as recorder. 

There was no old business. 

New Business: 

Members discussed some safety concerns, and it was decided that each member should 
gather input from campus student representatives and should email those concerns to the 
group.  If any of the current campus student representatives are no longer at MGA, then the 
board member for that campus should work to find a new one.  

Stephan Steckowski will compile our concerns into one document and will present them to 
the Chief of police at MGA.  

The board will reconvene in Spring, preferably in January to discuss these concerns with 
MGA Chief of police.  

A motion to adjourn was made by Grace Adams-Square and it was seconded by Holly 
Geiger.   


